
 November 13, 2020

 

Pastors, family, and friends, 

 

Happy Thanksgiving Season!

Thank you so much again for all of your prayers, encouragement, and financial support. God has continued to be good to us. 
We have recently finished a great October month in the Pacific Northwest. It is a blessing that in such a liberal part of the 
country, there are still some great churches that have an amazing heart for the Lord and for missions.

October was an amazing month of provision. There were three churches in particular that gave us some of the largest love 
offerings we’ve received so far. This is allowing us to continue to save up for our moving expenses.

We are currently in the South for a few meetings and will be coming home for the majority of the holiday season. 

Again, thank you so much for your love and support. Because of you, we are well on our way to moving to Nigeria in June!!

Due to the nature of the holiday season, we will skip our November update letter, and send a Nov/Dec letter at the beginning 
of January.

 

 

Your ambassadors to Nigeria,

 

Garan and Anneliese Patrick


